
Japan Peppol Team F2F meeting in Tokyo（2023.8.18）

On 18th August 2023, Digital Agency, as Japan Peppol Authority, held a Japan Peppol Team F2F meeting, 
welcoming Mr. Oriol Bausa, one of the OpenPeppol Experts, and discussed global interoperability of Peppol e-
invoice, including PINT. 

Mr. Oriol has been contributing greatly to develop our local Specification, called “JP PINT”, as one of OpenPeppol 
Experts. Therefore, it was a great opportunity to enhance a good relation between Japan Peppol Authority and 
him and to share experiences and latest developments. 


